
02/10/2020 

MRS Jane Jeffes 
- 7 Central AVE 
Mosman NSW 2088 
jane.jeffes@waronslavery.org 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I object to the proposal of floodlighting. No consideration has been made for the local 
residents. If I lived in either Manuela Place, Holloway Place or Bennett Street I would be very 
upset with the proposed lighting plan. It will bring an incredible increase to traffic and parking 
problems. Not to mention light and noise pollution. I am strongly against the proposal. 

Sent: 2/10/2020 8:44:57 AM
Subject: Online Submission


